
From: Angelo Pardo <angelo@sda.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 27 July 2020 10:33 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Matt Galbraith <matt@sda.org.au>; Sue-Anne Burnley <sue-anne@sda.org.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/87 (SDA) 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Further to the below email we wish to confirm that we withdraw our application in respect of the 
Pharmacy Industry Award 2020 MA000012 only. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Angelo Pardo 
National Industrial Officer 

 
Shop, Distributive & Allied Employees' Association National Office                                                               
Level 6, 53 Queen Street, Melbourne, VIC, Australia 3000 
P: 03 8611 7000 E:  angelo@sda.org.au W: sda.org.au 
THE UNION FOR WORKERS IN RETAIL.FAST FOOD.WAREHOUSING 
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